
From: Coleman Mcjessy <Coleman.Mcjessy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 2:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift for the Public 
 
Hello Steve, 
 
Today I received a large box of individually packaged Garrett’s popcorn – about 56 small bags. It was 
mailed to me by a constituent whom I assisted with a disabled parking request. I am planning to place 
the popcorn in our lobby for the public to enjoy. Please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
All the best, 
Coleman McJessy 
 
Coleman McJessy (he/him) 

Director of Policy and Neighborhood Services 

4243 N. Lincoln Ave. 

Phone: (773) 868-4747 

Sign up for the 47th Ward's Weekly Newsletter 
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